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During Operation Protective Edge, Nitzan 
Tzeitlin, a high school student from Southern 
Israel, was one of thousands of children taken  
out of the line of fire and away from the thousands  
of rocket barrages coming out of Gaza. Nitzan joined 
children who went for a day of rest and recreation 
away from the barrage of rockets and sirens. “We 
spend many hours in bomb shelters,” Nitzan said. 
“Even a day away makes life a little easier.”

EMERGENCY 
RESPONSE

The days of respite for children from 
the South also provided much-needed 
breaks to parents, who have spent 
inordinate amounts of time attempting 
to entertain their children in bomb 
shelters and whose routines have been 
shattered by the near-constant alarms 
of air-raid sirens.

“This is saving the kids,” program 
coordinator, Benchalem Argau, said.  
They’ve been bouncing off walls; they 
haven’t left their homes for a week, and 
I see how much fun they are having 
here. The weight has been taken off 
their shoulders, at least for a little while. 
They are used to sirens going off all the 
time, so this is very calming for them. I 
want to thank The Jewish Federation, 
which made it possible for us to 

provide this critical opportunity for  
the thousands of children directly in 
harm’s way.”

The Need: 
We must respond swiftly 
to address the immediate 

needs of individuals  
who find themselves  

in crisis. 




